
 

 

 

 

                     Date: November 14, 2024 

To, 

The Department of Corporate Services 

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

P.J. Tower, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400 001. 

Scrip Code: 544248                                                                                                                  Scrip ID: MCEL  

 

SUBJECT: Clarification regarding clerical error in Covering Letter of Statement of Deviation(s) or 

Variation(s) of Funds (PDF Disclosure) 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

 
This is in reference to the covering letter of Statement of Deviation(s) or Variation(s) of Funds (PDF 

Disclosure), submitted to BSE Limited on November 13, 2024. 

 

We wish to bring to your kind attention that there is a clerical error in the covering letter of Statement of 

Deviation(s) or Variation(s) of Fund. 

 

In the Paragraph 1 of covering letter, the term “half - year ended November 12, 2024” has been 

inadvertently mentioned, whereas the correct term should have been “half- year ended September 30, 

2024”. 

 

We kindly request you (BSE Limited) and all stakeholders of the Company to read the term as “half - year 

ended September 30, 2024” in place of “half - year ended November 12, 2024” in the covering letter of 

Statement of Deviation(s) or Variation(s) of Funds. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any confusion this may have caused and assure you that this was purely an 

administrative oversight. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention to this matter. 

 

Thanking You, 

 
Yours faithfully, 

For Mach Conferences & Events Limited 

 

 

 

       

Yashashvi Srivastava 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer         
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